Dear Drs. Ma and Wang
Thank you very much for the very fast turnaround time. We revised the manuscript, following recommendations for the reviewer- please find the edited version attached.
The reviewer comments are: “In this study, the authors describe a novel approach for fast and efficient extraction of exosomes from cell culture media and body fluids, and compare the effectiveness of isolated methods with ultracentrifigation methods. This manuscript is well organized and the experiments are well conducted. However, the reagent may become commercial products. Thus, the authors should state the conflicts of interest in this paper.” 
To address this, we added the Conflict of Interest Statement (highlighted in yellow, p.18). Also, we edited all the references according to WJM style.

Sincerely yours, Alexander Vlassov


